
ECO-FRIENDLY DIWALI ASSEMBLY 

(MIDDLE SCHOOL) 

A special assembly on ‘The Festival of Lights’-Diwali was conducted on 3rd November, 2023 
for classes VI, VII and VIII. The Assembly commenced with a prayer to the Almighty followed 
by thought of the day and news to keep the children updated. The students were then made 
aware about the history and significance of the festival, emphasising the victory of good over 
evil. 

The assembly stressed the importance of celebrating a safe and eco-friendly Diwali. By 
highlighting the harmful effects of bursting crackers, children were advised to celebrate a Green 
Diwali and be responsible and respectful towards Mother Earth. The students gave tips on how 
to celebrate an eco-friendly Diwali. They also spoke about the joy of giving.The assembly 
served as a reminder of our responsibility to protect the environment while celebrating 
festivals, instilling in the students a deeper appreciation for the cultural and environmental 
aspects of Diwali.  

 

    

 


